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Subject Matter
Pursuant to Minute ROSP.61/09, consideration was given to a reference from the Resources Overview and Scrutiny Panel on 10 December 2009 concerning the draft report of the Budget Scrutiny Task and Finish Group.

The Panel had requested the Executive to provide a response to each of the recommendations made by the Task and Finish Group (as set out in the Task Group's draft report appended to report OS.22/09).  A copy of the Minute Extract and report OS.22/09 had been circulated.

The Chairman of the Resources Overview and Scrutiny Panel was present at the meeting, but had nothing further to add to the Minute submitted.

The Finance Portfolio Holder thanked the Overview and Scrutiny Panel for the report.  Referring to the recommendations set out on page two thereof, he indicated that:

1.
the Executive accepted that there should be more opportunities for all non-Executive Members to be involved within the development of the Budget, and would look to address this during next year's budget process.

2.
The issue of how the public could be better involved in developing the budget and participatory budgeting had been touched upon at the Panel meeting and the Executive would look at ways of achieving the same.

3.
If resources allowed the draft budget be accompanied by a more accessible executive summary-type document.

4.
The Executive was not aware that the Constitution had to be amended in order that joint meetings may take place, but would take advice on the matter.

Summary of options rejected
None

DECISION

That the Resources Overview and Scrutiny Panel be informed that:

1.
the Executive accepted that there should be more opportunities for all non-Executive Members to be involved within the development of the Budget, and would look to address this during next year's budget process.

2.
The issue of how the public could be better involved in developing the budget and participatory budgeting had been touched upon at the Panel meeting and the Executive would look at ways of achieving the same.

3.
 If resources allowed the draft budget be accompanied by a more accessible executive summary-type document.

4.
The Executive was not aware that the Constitution had to be amended in order that joint meetings may take place, but would take advice on the matter.

Reasons for Decision
To response to a reference from the Resources Overview and Scrutiny Panel.







